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         AGENDA 
 

I. 5:00 p.m. - Call to Order Special Village Board Meeting 

 

II. Pledge of Allegiance 

 

III. Roll Call 

 

IV. Village President: 

1.) Public Community Open House for the presentation of the proposed Passenger Rail System 

that will commute between Peoria and Chicago 

 

V. Public Comment 

 

VI. Adjournment                                                                                                     
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                   MINUTES 

 

At 5:00 pm the meeting was called to Order by Village President David Stewart who then led the 

Pledge of Allegiance.  Village Clerk Laurie Gbur recorded the meeting attendance.  Present at the 

meeting were Trustees John Schweickert Nate Holland, Kylie Mattioda, Debbie Krizel, Pete Pawlak 

and Jim Schrader. Also present were Police Chief James Mandujano, Director of Village Affairs Jamie 

Turczyn, and Public Works Director / Zoning Enforcement Officer Curt Spayer. Village Attorney Herb 

Klein, Village Engineer Kevin Heitz and Village Treasurer Jill Margis were absent from the meeting.   

 

Representatives from North Central Illinois Council of Governments, NCICG, welcomed the 

community to the Open House for the presentation of the proposed Passenger Rail System that will 

commute between Peoria and Chicago. Many displays were available to further define the plans for the 

Passenger Rail System and the path it would travel between Peoria and Chicago. The proposed plans 

for the Passenger Rail System will allow people to travel back and forth throughout the region, 

stopping in different communities along the way, including in the Village of North Utica.  

 

As the Open House continued, at 6:10 pm, the Village Board Meeting was adjourned; Motioned by 

Trustee Schrader, seconded by Trustee Mattioda. 

 All in Favor 

 Motion Carried 

 

The Open House remained available to the public until 7 pm and refreshments were served. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Laurie A. Gbur 

Village Clerk 
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